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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 
OCEANA OFFSHORE S.A. (“Company”), hereby to inform its shareholders and market in general, that it has 

signed with its main client, on January 5th, a new Integrated Logistic Contract for the Offshore Market in 

Brazil. 

Keeping its history of pioneering spirit, CBO is the first company in its sector to offer those services, which 

provides Management and Operationalization of the entire supply chain of the Maritime Units, integrating 

offshore logistic, onshore storage and land transportation of cargo and supplies. 

“Guided by our strategic planning, we stopped prioritizing naval construction in 2020, and are now moving 

forward with it by announcing a new line of businness in the logistic services vertical, which complements 

our maritime support vessel chartering business to the offshore O&G sector, and that we expect to become 

increasinly more relevant to the Company´s results”, highlights Marcos Tinti, Grupo CBO´s CEO.  

The new contract is effective as of January/21 until February/24 and CBO is now resposible for planning 

and executing door-to-door logistics, meaning from our customer´s supplies vendors to the delivery at the 

offshore maritime units. To deliver this new line of business, a new logistic department was created with 

dedicated management focused on the success of this contract and also on prospecting new opportunities 

in the sector. 

 
 

Niterói, January 7th, 2021.  

Rafael Passos Kirsten 

Investor Relations Officer 


